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Friday, 24th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 
 

Christmas Family Breakfast  
 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Christmas Family Breakfast. Due to the popularity last year some families missed the 
opportunity to book a place. We have therefore decided to offer an additional day to allow more families to take part 
in this festive celebration.  
 
We will be hosting the Christmas family breakfast on Thursday 21st & Friday 22nd December from 8am. This will enable 
you to have breakfast with your child, and if you are considering sending your child to breakfast club this will be an 
ideal opportunity to gain insight into how the Breakfast Club is managed.  You will also be able to speak to staff if you 
have any questions or queries relating to future provision. 
 
There is a charge of £2.50 per child, payable via Scopay, adults are free. 
 
Please note there are limited spaces of 80 per day and this will be on a first come basis. Once a session is filled the 
option will no longer be available. 
 
If you wish to attend the Christmas Family Breakfast please log into SCOPAY and click on ‘Trips and events’ and 
select ‘Christmas breakfast’. This is where you will complete the parental consent and number of adults attending. 
Please also make payment for your child’s breakfast, we require completion of this by Friday 8th December. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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